
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided: 
 
 1. That officers be requested to report to the Board, for information only, on progress with the New 

Brighton slow road project. 
 
 2. That officers be requested to note that the Board would like a representative on the New 

Brighton Taskforce, subject to the taskforce being reconstituted following feedback from the 
community. 

 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


